
BOARD OF STUDIES 

M.O.M. of HOD’s held on 23.10.2017 

No. SU/SDS/DEAN/2017/306  

A meeting of HOD’s was held in the Board room in SDS bldg. on 

23.10.2017 at 2.30 P.M.  

The following HOD’s/Faculty & Staff members were present:  

➢ Dr.Jagadeesh H.G., Dean – SDS – In the Chair 

➢ Dr.M.Siddharth, Prof & HOD, Dept. of Periodontology. 

➢ Dr.Sukhdeep Singh, Prof & HOD, Dept. of Pedodontics.  

➢ Dr.Deepak Bhargava, Prof.& HOD., Dept. of Oral Pathology. 

➢ Dr.D.K.Bagga, Prof. & HOD, Dept. of Orthodontics. 

➢ Dr.Pavan Patil, Professor, Dept. of Oral Surgery. 

➢ Dr.Pooja Kabra, Reader, Dept. of Conservative Dentistry. 

➢ Dr.Hemant Sawhney, Reader, Dept. of O.M.R. 

➢ Dr.Alankrita Choudhary, Lecturer, Dept. of Public Health Dentistry. 

➢ Mr.Vivek Choudhri, Asst.Registrar, SDS. 

➢ Mr.Dileep Kumar, Student Officer. 

➢ Ms.Ayushi Gupta, Office Asst., Office of the Dean. 

The copy of the agenda to be discussed was distributed to all the 

members. 

 

The agenda included discussion on the following topics:  

1. Implementation of modified MDS program 

2. Continuation of BDS program as it is 

3. Any other matter with the permission of the Chair. 

 

 



• Dean mentioned the meeting was regarding the revised MDS course 

regulations for the session 2018-19 onwards. The exam pattern has 

been modified as per DCI guidelines (MDS Gazette) - vide reference 

no. DE-87-M2-2017/13.09.2017 {Annexure-1}. Henceforth, the 

same has to be implemented for all the MDS courses which 

includes – 

▪ Oral Pathology and Microbiology 

▪ Prosthodontics including crown and bridge 

▪ Conservative dentistry and Endodontics 

▪ Oral and Maxofacial Surgery 

▪ Periodontology 

▪ Orthodontics and Dentofacial Orthopeadics 

▪ Pedodontics and Preventive Dentistry 

▪ Oral medicine and Radiology 

▪ Public health Dentistry  

• Dean also reinforced that the BDS program will be continued as it 

is which has been in recognized and approved by both the DCI (vide 

reference no. DE-130-2011/B-2211/26.08.2011) -{Annexure-2}.  

as well as Academic Council (vide item no. 9.4 c/ 4.12.2014)- 

{Annexure-3}. 

 

 

• All the heads of the various departments unanimously agreed upon 

the same. It was decided that the same will be forwarded to the 

Academic Council for their approval. 

 

•  The meeting ended with vote of Thanks to the Chair.  


